
12 November 2018 
 

RrSG response to the Draft PTI and IANA FY20 Operating Plan and Budgets 
 
The Registrar Stakeholder Group (RrSG) is well aware of the importance of the PTI and 
IANA functions and that they need the resources to be able to continue performing 
effectively.  However, in the current financial climate both within ICANN and the domain 
industry in general, the RrSG also appreciates that financial prudence is being applied to the 
Draft IANA, and particularly the PTI, Operating Plan and Budgets and is therefore supportive 
of what has been proposed. 
 
With that said, although an overview has been provided on the functions and projects which 
the plan and budgets support, the RrSG would still like to see more granular detail provided. 
This would permit a fuller understanding of budget allocations and spending and allow the 
community to better measure the appropriateness of the costs. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Graeme Bunton 
Chair, Registrar Stakeholder Group 


